From: Colin henry richards

To: Mailroom Mailbox

Subject: Plan change 7 to the LWRP Submission
Date: Thursday, 12 September 2019 7:11:13 PM
Dear Sir/Madam,

I strongly oppose raising the allowable limits of nitrate in our drinking water.

I strongly request that our council supplied drinking water is filtered at bore source, to
remove nitrate to the level recommended by the Danish Health Study, in order to reduce
the frequency of stomach cancer in N.Z. citizens.

Yours sincerely

Colin H. Richards
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